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Auditions Sunday 11" Septem|

Email secrétary@HullSavoyards:co uk
for more détails

We realise it's only August, but Hull Savoyards are already
looking to the festive period. In December 2022
Hull Savoyards are presenting ‘Gilbert’s Magical Christmas’,
a new operetta featuring a not so tranquil get together at
W.S. Gilbert’s home, featuring a selection of your favourite
G&S songs alongside Christmas carols.

Auditions will be held on Sunday 11th September.
Please contact secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk for more
details if you are interested in taking part in what will be a
costumed musical with both great songs and wonderful wit.

Rehearsals are on a Thursday and start 8th September 2022.




